
Minutes 
Design Review Board 

Wednesday, November 9, 2005 
Flynn Building 

 
Present:  Frank Riepe (Chairman), Dan Martin, Deborah Kruskal, Linda Wade 
Absent:  Tris Windle 

 
 
Sign Application:  Law Office of Paul Piazza, 345 Boston Post Road 
 
Paul Piazza was present. 
The application for a 7 ½ square foot wall sign, wood carved, was unanimously 
approved. 
 
Sudbury Meadows Comprehensive Permit – Landscape Plan 
Recommendations to Zoning Board of Appeals  
 
The Board had the following comments on the plant species shown on the plan: 
The Board opines the following species are poor choices as they are not deer resistant: 

• Azaleas 
• Rhododenrons 
• Taxus 
• Hydrangea Quercifolia 
• Thuja “Emerald Green” 
• Blue Hollies 
• Mountain Laurel 

The following are susceptible to disease: 
• Canadian Hemlock 
• Flowering Dogwood 

 
 
Maple Ave. Senior Residential Community  
 
The Board reviewed the architectural design for the Maple Ave. Senior Residential 
Community and approved the design as submitted. 
 
Minutes 
 
The Board approved the minutes of September 28 and October 6, 2005. 
 
 
 
 
 


